March 24, 2020

Dear Parishioners,

Following the Governor's new Guidelines, the Church Office is closed. Elaine is working from home . We are not seen as an essential business. The church is still open for private prayer during the day. Please observe social distancing.

We are saying the Mass intentions that you have requested, just not on the original date that Elaine gave you .

Harry and I will continue to send you messages for your reflection and to pass on necessary information for you regarding living your faith in these days,

We received from you \$4,000.00 over the weekend. Thank you for your generosity at this time.

Elaine may add some lines if I forgot anything at this time.

God bless and stay safe.

Fr. Marty

Note: Please see the second attachment along with Fr. Marty's above message offering additional ways to add to your virtual prayers. Elaine